
May News 2022

On Monday, May 2nd, the Kids Club 
leaders will be providing breakfast 
for the Riverdale School teachers
and staff as a thank you. The kids
will also write small thank you notes 
to their teachers which will be 
delivered then.

May Day is Sunday, May 1st. Every year, the 
Kids Club makes about 100 bags and we 
deliver them to each door of people in the 
church who are house-bound or in nursing 
homes.  This year, that day falls on a 
Sunday.  If you are able to come to church 
that day, the kids are going to pass out 
their baskets at church.  We will deliver the 
remaining ones that afternoon. 

The kids are going to be working on 
a special Mother’s Day project this 
month.  Please send a picture of you 
with your child(ren) as soon as you 
can to cccportbyron@gmail.com or 
text: 815-325-8079.  Thank you!

Last Day of Kids 
Club is May 18th!!!  

We will have an end-of-the-
year party that Wednesday!

Thank you!

May Day!


